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Golden Plains Shire Council and Geelong 
Regional Libraries Corporation are working 
together to deliver the Take Part Local Art 
program in 2025.
The program features a series of seven workshops 
led by talented local artists in Golden Plains Shire. 
Participants will have the opportunity to explore 
unique art forms and experiment in a range of creative 
art practices from a diverse group of innovative artists. 

All workshops are free and will take place at the 

Bannockburn Library, 25-27 High Street, Bannockburn. 

To learn more about the workshops, visit 
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/events.

Registrations for Growing your Creative Practice 
on Saturday 1 and Sunday 2 March are open now. 
Registrations for other workshops will be available 
closer to the dates.

For further information, contact Council’s Arts, Culture 
& Heritage team at enquiries@gplains.vic.gov.au or             
call 5220 7111.

local creatives are invited to take part in local art

come and join in 
community planning 
Council is excited to announce 
the next round of towns which 
will participate in the Community 
Planning Program.
Council is currently seeking Expressions 
of Interest from Enfield, Smythesdale, 
Barunah Park, Ross Creek/Smythes Creek 
and Napoleons residents and community 
groups to participate in the Community 
Planning program.

The Community Planning program provides 
towns in Golden Plains Shire a framework 
to identify and prioritise projects for their 
local community and include these projects 
in a four-year plan. Community Plans 
help to build visibility for grant funding 
opportunities.

Learn more at goldenplains.vic.gov.au/
community/community-planning.

Golden Plains Shire Council residents are 
invited to review and provide general 
feedback on the updated concept designs for 
the Northern Streetscapes Framework Plan.
These designs reflect community input gathered 
during consultations in August and November 2024 
and build upon previous concept designs.

As part of the consultation, residents are invited 
to attend an in-person information session on 

Monday 3 March from 10am to 12pm at The Well, 19 
Heales Street, Smythesdale (registrations required). 
Alternatively, residents can provide general feedback 
via an online survey. 

Feedback is welcome from Monday 24 February to 
5pm, Friday 14 March 2025. Details and materials are 
available at goldenplains.vic.gov.au/consultations 
and at Council’s Customer Hubs, 2 Pope Street, 
Bannockburn, and 19 Heales Street, Smythesdale.

have your say: northern streetscapes concept designs 

get excited for 
the golden plains 
farmers' market 
The Golden Plains Farmers’ Market 
is ready to delight visitors and 
regular marketgoers tomorrow.
Community members will be able to shop 
from 8.30am to 12.30pm on Saturday  
1 March at the Bannockburn Heart, corner 
Milton and High Streets.

The monthly market features a fantastic 
range of locally grown, farm-fresh and 
homemade foods as well as unique art, 
handmade homewares and eco-friendly 
products.

With live music, family entertainment, 
espresso coffee and the aroma of fresh 
baking pastries adrift, the market in offers 
a lively atmosphere for visitors of all ages.

To learn more and for market dates, visit 
goldenplainsfarmersmarket.com.au.


